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Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
  
May the love and blessing of our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents be with you and 
with your families.  
  
This Sunday, April 3rd, our families around the world will be celebrating the 52nd True 
Parents' Day, together with our True Parents and True Children. True Parents have 
returned to Korea for the Holy Day celebration, after spending several weeks in the 
Western United States. So much blessing (and responsibility) is coming to America 
because of the tremendous investment here by our True Parents. Many of our brothers 
and sisters are flocking to Las Vegas to help in the completion of the distribution of 
120,000 copies of True Father's autobiography, according to True Parents' direction.   
  
Also, our International President, Rev. Hyung Jin Moon, and his wife and family have 
been with True Parents here in America, making a strong condition to attend them over 
these next two years. Hyung Jin Nim is a true son of filial piety and is an example to us 
all in his devotion and attendance to God and True Parents.  
  
In addition to True Parents' Day, this Sunday we will also celebrate two incredible years 
of Lovin' Life Ministries with our Senior Pastor, Rev. In Jin Moon. After attending the 
Holy Day Pledge Service in your local church, everyone is invited to attend the Lovin' 
Life Sunday Service, to be held in the Hammerstein Ballroom (Manhattan Center) from 
10:00 AM, Sunday, April 3. Following the service, there will be lunch for all; then from 
1:00 PM, a Ballroom Social and music from Sonic Cult. It will be a wonderful 
celebration of the second anniversary of Lovin' Life, and a great way to lift up our True 
Parents, Hyung Jin Nim and In Jin Nim, as we prepare to launch the third year together.  
  
Since her ministry began, on Easter Sunday, 2009, In Jin Nim has always testified to True 
Parents (the "Breaking News") in a natural, personal and beautiful way, bringing us to 
tears through her many inspiring sermons about her own experiences with Father and 
Mother. Our families have been transformed through this ministry across the nation. In 
Jin Nim always supports and lifts up the worldwide mission of her younger brother, 
Hyung Jin Nim, as he guides our movement, centering on True Parents.  
  
Now we can see that many new members are beginning to join our church in an 
unprecedented way. The results of this 'natural witnessing' (through the internal and 
external excellence of our families and our ministry) are now starting to pour in. We truly 



expect the floodgates to open wide in this third year. April is the month where we are 
'launching' the national initiative to build the ministry of Lovin' Life in every corner of 
America, so that we can reach millions of people with the "Breaking News" of our True 
Parents. Let's do it, brothers and sisters! 
  
Happy True Parents' Day and Happy Anniversary, Lovin' Life! 
  
God bless you and your family.  
  

  
 
  
  
  
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 




